
SAC NEWSLETTER
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SANTA FE TRAIL PRESCHOOL

Save the Dates
November 3

NO PRESCHOOL (ONLY)
PRESCHOOL TEACHER PD

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER SAC PRESCHOOL

As the holiday season nears, we want to remind everyone of
all that we are thankful for. Here at Santa Fe Trail preschool,
we are especially thankful for your children and your
families. We enjoy being able to watch them grow and
develop, and we enjoy being able to partner with you all to
make their preschool experience be the best that it can be. 

November 6

NO SCHOOL
 DISTRIST WIDE PD 

November 10 

VETERAN’S DAY
OBSERVED

Novmember 11

VETERANS DAY

November 22-24

NO SCHOOL
THANKSGIVING BREAK

Gratitude

Novmember 14

DISTRICT TOWNHALL
MEETING @ HS
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Parent Partnerships
 Get Involved in PTO

FRIENDLY
REMINDERS

Follow us on our Scranton

Preschool Facebook Page

Good Attendance at school

greatly affects your child's

growth and school readiness. 

Starting good attendance

habits early will support their

K-12 success. 

Be sure to check your

students Seesaw account for

teacher updates

Please send your child to

school in warm clothes as

the weather begins to

change. We will be outside

playing most days.

If you need a coat, gloves, or

hat please reach out to your

teachers

Enhance the educational environment
through volunteerism and financial
resources. 
Promote communication between
district administration, staff, parents,
and students.
Foster Pride in our district  throughout
the community
Provide Monetary assistance to
educators and schools for items not
covered by the regular school budget.

The mission of Santa Fe Trail PTO is to:

1.

2.

3.

4.

Please check out their Facebook for more
information.
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Harvesters
COMMUNITY FOOD NETWORK

We are pleased to give your student the opportunity to
participate in the "Backsnack Program" through Harvesters.
Each week, your student can bring home a "backsnack" full of
kid-friendly foods if your family needs it. The food is
collected and distributed by Harvesters. If this is a program
your child is in need of, please reach out to your childs'
preschool teacher so they can be added to the program. A
student can be added to this program at any point in the
school year. Deliveries will begin in October. If you have any
questions/concerns about Harvesters, please feel free to
reach out to the District Social Worker, Maggie Mead. She
can be reached at 1-800-836-9525 X 5006.

Lions and Tigers and Bears OH MY!

HALLOWEEN FUN
Our wonderful community and families graciously put together yet

another successful Halloween Trick or Treating parade for our

students.  We all had so much fun and the kids went home with

bags full of goodies. These experiences are so crucial for both our

schools and communities.  We appreciate the continued

partnerships and can't thank everyone enough for all their hard

work putting this event on for us each year.  An additional shout-

out to our teachers, support staff, and parents for celebrating these

fun holidays with our students.  All the work behind the scenes

does not go unnoticed.  Thank you to everyone who helped

organize and coordinate the schedule, bussing, and event planning.

Check out more pictures on our
FaceBook Page


